s>ent Frigay, 14 July Zuds sius AV
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

This letter is written with the intention to highlight my, and my households displeasure and
disagreement with the proposed waste transfer station in Lidcombe.

Whilst we understand the need for change and adaptation, there needs to be some common sense
and limits to progress if it is clear that it's affecting the health and safety of the community. Keeping it
brief, Lidcombe has been, and still is, going through some significant exercises where we expect to
see new people in our community. And whilst this is exciting to some, the impact to our suburb and
its environment will not be.

1. Thousands of new residents across both sides of Lidcombe - Railway pde, Carter St - will add
congestion, traffic, fumes and further strain on our resources.

2. Bombay St upgrade will see even more traffic access Lidcombe adding to the ever increasing
pollution levels of our suburb.

3. Dooleys upgrade will see an increase in external visitors through their doors, and added
congestion through the week and mostly weekends.

4. Lidcombe shopping centre upgrades will bring a high amount of visitors from surrounding suburbs,
making Parramatta Rd even worse than what it already is. Especially on weekends where traffic build
up from Auburn peaks from 9.30am!

How about we think this proposal through. It's great to have more people in our community, adding
diversity and character to Lidcombe, but this waste station will just turn us into another, polluted,

congested (and smelly) hub, and not the community that we have the potential to become.

| hone this email is cansidered and | look forward to your response.
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